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Head Teacher Update

Dear Parents, I hope you and your family are keeping well and safe at home. This is such a very difficult time for 
our community. I wanted to remind you of what we have put into place for you and your children.

•	 Home learning will be put on the school website each week

•	 There are many websites and on-line activities that we have arranged for your children to be able to use

•	 Parents can contact their child’s class teacher using Class Dojo or on the emails below

•	 We have also set up email contacts for parents concerned about metal wellbeing or children with specific needs, 
please see the emails below

•	 Pupil premium parents have been able to collect food parcels, please remember to reply to the weekly email

Please contact the school by using the email addresses below which have been especially set up for you:

eps_nursery@eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk year5@eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk

eps_reception@eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk year6@eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk

year1@eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk eps_sunshine@eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk

year2@eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk deafarp@eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk

year3@eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk wellbeing_mentalhealth@eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk

year4@eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk specialedcuationlneeds@eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk

Please continue to stay safe at home, very best wishes to you all Lisa shepherd

Lisa Shepherd
Headteacher
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Remember all support for Home Learning will be available on the school 
homepage

Lots of you have been drawing rainbows to put in your windows and we want to 
see them! (click on link)

People have been putting up the colourful creations to help cheer others up and raise a smile 
as they spend more time inside.  

So, we want to see your drawings! Whether it's a bright rainbow or even a smiley face or 
multi-coloured handprint.

Send us a picture of your rainbow, you with your rainbow or even a video of you drawing or 
painting it and the final masterpiece!

We'd love to be able to put as many of them as we can into a gallery on our website and in 
our news bulletins - then you can see if you can spot yours!

You can send your rainbow photos and videos to us by going to the Newsround website.

Be creative and place your completed 
poster in your window for everyone to see.



Stay at home to stop coronavirus spreading

Everyone must stay at home to help stop the spread of coronavirus.

You should only leave the house for 1 of 4 reasons:

•	 shopping for basic necessities, for example food and medicine, which 
must be as infrequent as possible

•	 one form of exercise a day, for example a run, walk, or cycle – alone or 
with members of your household

•	 any medical need, or to provide care or to help a vulnerable person

•	 travelling to and from work, but only where this absolutely cannot be 
done from home

Important

These 4 reasons are exceptions – even when doing these activities, you 
should be minimising time spent outside of the home and ensuring you are 2 
metres apart from anyone outside of your household.
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